
 
 
 

 
Welcome Juliana to Chandler Jewish Playgroup! We're 
looking forward to spending a great year learning and 
growing with you and we all had so much fun playing 
with you this week! This was the perfect week for 
Juliana to join our Playgroup because we learned all 
about welcoming guests into our home (and school!).  
We learned this from our patriarch Avraham, after he 
had a bris when he was 99 years old, he went out of his 
house to look for guests to bring into his home! We 
made welcome mats and signs to have near our door at 
home so that we can remember to welcome guests just 
like Avraham! Whenever someone wanted to come 
inside our tent (aka the library) we made sure to 
welcome them in right away.  Also in the parsha, there 
was an angel who came to visit Avraham after his bris. 
We made cards to give to people who aren't feeling 
well- we hope that will cheer them up just like the angel 
cheered up Avraham! Refuah Shlaima is what we said 
to Maliya when we called her to tell her we hope she 
feels better.  
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We also started learning about our 5 senses this week. 
We use our hands to touch things- and to tell if something 
is soft, or rough, or sticky, or smooth. We made touch 
books that have all sorts of different materials in them- 
the cotton balls were very fluffy but the sandpaper was 
sharp and didn't feel so good on our hands. We use our 
eyes to see things- our eyes are so special they can see 
in the dark and the light!  We have a lot of different eye 
colors in our school as well- half of us have brown eyes 
and the other half has blue! Our letter of the week was E- 
E for eggs and eggshells and elephants! We are getting 
so good at recognizing and writing our letters!  
Sorry newsletter came a little bit late this week! Looking 
forward to another great week! 
 


